
September has been busy at 

Meadow Lane School!  

Students worked very hard on their initial assessments on 

Math, reading, creative writing, and spelling this month. This 

has given the teachers good information to plan our teaching 

over the next six to eight weeks. 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Open House on 

September 25th to meet and welcome our new staff. Ms. 

Benson and Mr. Sobie were happy to see so many parents and 

colony members come out to say hello. You have made us feel very welcome! 

Our first Bookmobile visit will be on Tuesday, October 1. Unfortunately, the new 

box for the Bookmobile is not ready yet, so we won’t be able to go on the 

Bookmobile to choose our own books until January. Mrs. Palcat will come to the 

colony to deliver four totes full of books for the students to enjoy for three weeks. 

Since these books will be signed out on Ms. Benson’s classroom library card, they 

will all need to stay at school. We are all looking forward to seeing what books 

Mrs. Palcat picks out for us! 

Speaking of books, parents of Grade 1 to 4 students should expect Home Reading 

to start coming home next week. Daily practice is such a huge part of building 

reading skills and improving fluency. We genuinely appreciate the effort that 

parents put into this very important activity! 

We look forward to seeing you all again at our first Progress Conversations on 

Wednesday, October 23. Letters with individual interview times will be sent home 

in the beginning of October. Please let us know as quickly as possible if your 

appointment time doesn’t work so we can make other arrangements.

 


